

The Catholic Women's League of Canada Ontario Provincial Council Treasurer

Directive #6 Pages: 1 Enclosures (0)

Date: May 2017

To: Diocesan Treasurers

From: Patricia M. Rivest, Ontario Provincial Treasurer

Cc: Ontario Provincial Officers, Diocesan Presidents, Bishop Colli and National

Secretary-Treasurer and Marie Theresa Lamphier, sub-committee member

A friend is someone who knows the words of the song in your heart and can sing it back to you when you have forgotten the words.

Bernard Meltzer

Greetings Diocesan Treasurers:

Spring is here! However, the temperatures in some areas have not gotten the memo that it is spring.

Diocesan Conventions have been completed, some are in the process and some are yet to happen. May God be present at all the conventions and may the Holy Spirit guide and direct you in all the deliberations.

Reminders:

- Destroy all old forms and use only the current forms
- Request new forms if you require them
- Make all cheques payable to "The Catholic Women's League of Canada"
- Questions, comments, suggestions, please contact me and we will chat

Thank you to all who participated and for your support in completing the new annual report forms. Just remember, next year's annual reports will be so much easier to complete.

May Our Lady of Good Counsel guide you and may the God of mercy bless all your good works.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Your sister in the League,

Pat

Patricia M. Rivest Provincial Treasurer Ontario Provincial Council The Catholic Women's League of Canada

Our Lady of Good Counsel.....pray for us

Saint Jeanne Emilie de Villeneuve.....pray for us

Mathematics of Life:

Life + *Laughter* x *Love* - *Hate* = *Happiness*